A UNION FOR EVERYONE

To: Unifor Local Unions June 5”‘, 2018

Joining Unifor at Summer Events in Niagara!

Greetings:

As part of our efforts to make Unifor a strong and visible Union in the Niagara area, we
would like to invite you to two upcoming events where we will have a presence.

The 7" annual Pride in the Park Festival will be taking place on Saturday, June 9"
between 12:00 p.m. and 10:30 p.m. at the Montebello Park in St. Catharines. Pride in
the Park is an outdoor event for all ages with LGBT entertainment presented by the
Niagara Casinos. Enjoy a day full of live musical performances, summer activities, food
and many vendors. For this event, we are looking for Unifor Local Activists who
can help us staff the table during the day.

Every year, community organizations, musical bands, and many other vendors create
floats to put on a great show for the Welland Rose Festival Parade. We would
like to extend our warmest welcome to join us on Sunday, June 24". The staging will
begin at the Sports Complex at 11:00 a.m. Folks will enter through the Fairgrounds off
Niagara Street. The Parade will depart at 1:00 p.m. Unifor will have a float in the
Parade. Come show your Unifor Pride! For this event we are looking for Unifor
Local Activists to join us and march as part of the Parade.

We also encourage you to communicate this information to your members so they know
that their Union will be present at both of these Festivals.

If you are able to attend either of these events, or both, please let Gloria Hendricks or
Rick Alakas know by emailing them your name and availability at
gloria.hendricks@unifor.org or rick.alakas@unifor.org.

We look forward to enjoying these summer Festivals with our members and giving
Unifor strong visibility in our Region.

In solidarity,

Gloria Hendricks & Rick Alakos
National Representative, National Representative,
Organizing Department Organizing Department
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